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Berry, Taylor

From: George Greger-Holt <ggregerholt@aol.com>
Sent: Friday, May 6, 2022 11:18 AM
To: Statements
Cc: annatuell@chathamhabitat.org
Subject: Docket E-100, Sub 180CS: Comment from Habitat for Humanity

Dear members of the North Carolina Utilities Commission, 
 
I am a volunteer for Habitat for Humanity in Chatham County.  I have seen the economic 
advantages that solar energy brings to homeowners with low to moderate income, not to mention 
the advantages to the environment.   
 
As I understand it, the change proposed by Duke Energy to the net metering rules would 
increase costs and would effect the financial stability of these families. 
 
Please consider these factors as you deliberate on the proposed policy change. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Regards, 
George Greger-Holt 
184 Nicks Bend West 
Pittsboro, NC  27312 
919.545.5333 

Those who can make you believe absurdities, can make you commit atrocities - Voltaire 


